
 

 

Parliamentary Question – GLAA staff 

Date: 01 December 2016 

Ref: 55823 

Asked by:  

Karl Turner (Kingston upon Hull 

East) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, by what date she expects 

the Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority to be operational; and how many 

staff she expects that Authority to employ in each year to 2019-20. 

Response:  

The Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority (GLAA) is already operational. The 

Immigration Act 2016 has extended the GLAA’s remit; new powers under the 

national minimum wage and employment agencies legislation commenced on 25 

November 2016. 

New police-style powers under the Police and Criminal Evidence Act (PACE) 1984 

are expected to come into force in 2017. It is for the Authority to determine the 

number of staff to be employed within the available resources. 

 
 


